
 

Coronavirus Is Putting Corporate Social Responsibility to the Test – Our world 

has been upturned the last few weeks, and with each hour, we find new 

information being hurled at us. Updates continually cross all mediums and 

channels of communication. It is a unique time in history for us as we are united 

in a global, shared experience.  

We believe that during these uncertain times, these programs will help our 

employees engaged and could attract new talent as our society and economy works 

to restore normality.  How a company reacts and responds will make an impact on 

its workforce and the communities it serves. People are looking to their local, state, 

and immediate everyday company leaders for how they are responding and 

treating their employees. 

At the most basic level, people come to work to put food on the table for their 

family. But work is about more than a cubicle. However motivated or passionate, 

engaged workers, aka “happier” workers, resulting in a better bottom line. “If you 

treat employees well, this then creates a social contract whereby those employees 

work harder, tend to be more efficient, and generally strive to do more for the 

company that’s treating them so well.”. – Forbes  

As we all settle into a new normal of social distancing and working from home, our 

understanding and perspective of what engaging employees and feeling connected 

and belonging within our company are taking on a new meaning. It isn’t just a 

small fraction of employees working remote anymore; your entire workforce is 

physically distanced from one another. 

Greetings from HRD! We hope you and your love ones are all safe and 

healthy.  

As we all know, we are currently in the fourth phase of Movement Control 

Order period and as always, we can’t stress you enough the importance of 

staying home. Don’t forget to wash or sanitize your hands regularly and 

seek for a medical assistance if you are having the symptoms. Please do 

your part to keep everyone safe and healthy by staying home. 

Please contact HR if you have any concerns or inquiries. Above all, we want 

you to remain safe, healthy and calm. 

On behalf of TechnyGroup Holdings, we would like to welcome all our new 

hires to the team. All of us in TGH are excited to get to know and work 

together in a team. 

Please welcome this amazing people to our TGH Family! 

On 1st of April, TGH has successfully raised a Welfare Fund due to CoVid-19. 

The purpose of the fund raising is to provide some basic needs (dry food) for our 95 General 

Site Workers who is staying in our hostels at various locations. 

As a result, we managed to collect RM3,315.00 in total to support them during this 

Movement Control Order period. We thank each and every one of you who contributed. 

The whole team wishes you guys the 

happiest of birthdays and a great 

year. Wishing everyone an amazing 

year that ends with accomplishing all 

the great goals that set. Happy 

Birthday! 

Zai Afifah Risma  2nd of April 

Mohd Helmey Ab Manan 6th of April 

Nurul Ainie Mohd Sahudi 9th of April 

Siti Syahirah   10th of April 

Syahizzat Mohd Nazri  20th of April 

Alfred Tadong   30th of April 


